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Tuesday 22nd November 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
We are delighted to invite Year 2 parents to Queensway School’s ‘Fireside Nativity’. 

 
The Nativity will be performed by children in Year 2 on Tuesday 13th December at 1:30pm and 6.00pm 
in the hall.  It is important that all children return to school at 5.30pm as everyone has an important role 
in the Nativity and will need time to get ready for the performance.  Please speak to your class teacher 
ASAP if you do have an issue with the later performance.   
 
Please find 2 tickets enclosed for each of the performances. If you have any tickets you are not going to 

use, please can you return these to the school office by Friday 9th December. Any spare tickets will be 

available at 8.40am on Monday 12th December from reception.  There is no charge for the tickets; 

however, there will be a collection after the performance, which will go towards buying new playground 

equipment for the children.  

Unfortunately, on this occasion, we would ask that you do not bring preschool toddlers or babies as this 

could be very distracting for the children performing.  All children in Years 1 to 6 will be watching the 

performance during the week in school time.  Thank you for your understanding. 

We will be sending further information regarding individual costumes.  If you require any additional 
information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation, we look forward to seeing you. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Mrs Lawrence and Miss Dineen 
Year 2 Teachers 
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